
Are you a researcher who would like to 
develop PPI within your research proposal? 

Would you like to be able to discuss your 
research proposal with patients living with 
IBD?

We are holding an IBD 
Patient Involvement in 
Research Day on Saturday 
7th September 2019 
Venue: Chetham’s School of Music, 
Manchester

To find out more email: 
research@crohnsandcolitis.org.uk

Event organisers: Kapil Sahnan, St Mark’s Hospital, Mark Samaan, 
University College Hospital, and Sue Blackwell, ACPGBI Patient 
Liaison Group


